
The COVID-19 vaccine is not a factor considered in life
insurance claims.

Amica has become aware of content on social media that
inaccurately suggests life insurers will be considering whether an
individual has received a COVID-19 vaccine when making
decisions about life insurance claims.

Please rest assured that Amica does not consider anyone’s
COVID-19 vaccination status during any of our claims processes.
Your ability to make a claim remains unchanged and is not
impacted by your vaccine status.

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns at
800-234-5433.


